CHICK-FIL-A HOT LUNCH ONLINE ORDERING

Gt

All Chick-fil-A orders will be accepted online only. Please find instructions below. You will NOT
receive future paper reminders. Reminders will be in the Newsnotes. You may order for the
entire year now to ensure you don’t miss the ordering deadlines. Here is the following
listing of Chick-fil-A dates and online ordering due dates:

ORDERS DUE: CHICK-FIL-A LUNCH:

Friday, September 8, 2023 Wednesday, September 13, 2023
Friday, October 6, 2023 Wednesday, October 11, 2023
Friday, November 3, 2023 Wednesday, November 8, 2023
Friday, January 5, 2024 Wednesday, Jan 10, 2024

Friday, February 2, 2024 Wednesday, Feb 7, 2024

Friday, March 1, 2024 Wednesday, March 6, 2024
Friday, April 5, 2024 Wednesday, April 10, 2024
Friday, May 3, 2024 Wednesday, May 8, 2024
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e You can log in to order by going to the SPX website and follow the link for Chick-fil-A or

by directly logging into http://stpiusxschool.h1.hotlunchonline.net

e If you have not previously created an account (prior year accounts are still active), you
will need to create an account. You can place multiple children on one account. Be sure
to place your child in the correct 2021-2022 homeroom classroom (especially if
you are using an account from last year) so that their lunch will get delivered to
them at the correct time! Please review the Classroom for each Student. Once
you are sure the settings are correct, click on the Approve My Settings button.

e Click on the “ORDER” tab from the home page. A calendar will appear and you will then
choose entrees and add-ons for each child for each month/day you are placing an order.
You can make changes to your order up through the deadline for that Chick-fil-A’'s lunch.

e When making selections, please be sure you add condiments, sauces and dressings.
There is a limit of one dressing or 2 sauces per item ordered.

e Once your order is complete for your child(ren), click the SHOPPING CART button on
the top right corner. You can review your order and make changes as necessary. Once
all changes have been made and your order is correct, please click on PAY NOW.

e You will be directed to the Authorize.net site to complete your payment. You must set up
a payment profile which will be saved for use on future purchases. Once your payment
is received and processed, you will receive an email confirmation noting receipt of your
paid order. If you do not receive an email confirmation, your order was not
completed.

e If you have any questions, or would like to volunteer during CFA Day please e-mail
spxhotlunchonline@gmail.com.
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